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Dear Parent/Guardian, 


For Children In Need this year, children can wear anything ‘spotty’ to school and bring in a donation.  Please see back of letter for some DIY ‘spotty’ ideas.


At Ryders Green we try to continually develop the opportunities that we offer our children through the Children’s University. As part of this, we intend to run ‘pop up’ clubs throughout the year.


The first of our clubs will be running on Friday 15th November and will come as part of our fundraising for this year’s Children in Need appeal. There will be two clubs on offer to the children and as the name suggests they will ‘pop up’ for one day only. The clubs will be held during the school day and will be run on a first come, first served basis. If your child attends the club, they will receive an hour per club towards their Children’s University hours. Due to the nature of the event, there will be a £1 charge for each of these clubs which will of course go towards the schools overall total for the Children in Need charity. 


Each club will run twice during the day, once during the afternoon for Years 1,2 and 3 and once during the morning for Years 4,5,6. If the response to these clubs is high, children will only be offered one club. If you wish for your child to attend both, please state which of the clubs would be your first choice in case we do not have the places available for them to attend both. 


Please tick which club your child wishes to attend and return the form to school as soon as possible. Should they be successful in getting a place in one or both of our ‘pop up’ clubs on Friday 15th November, they will be notified before the event and should bring the £1 payment (per club) on the day of the event. 


Kind Regards, 


Miss Houldey


(…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..……………………………


I would like my child to attend a ‘pop up’ club on Friday 15th November during the school day. I understand that these clubs require a payment of £1 on the day of the event if my child gets a place.


Child’s Name�
�
Class�
�
�
�
�
�
�
�



Event�
With�
Details�
My child would like to attend�
�
Dance-athon�
Miss Allden�
An hours dancing club, dancing to a selection of Children in Need songs from the last 35 years.�
�
�
Joe Wicks’ ‘Big Morning Move.’�
Miss Sunner�
An hour’s session, led by Joe Wicks himself, aimed at getting children active, having fun and raising money for a fantastic cause.�
�
�
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Head Teacher: Miss L Blackmore 


  ( Ba (Hons) ( QTS  ( Pg Cert  ( AST 
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